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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for showing a positive attitude towards Reading.  Well done to:
Reception: Peter Barnes 

Year 1:
Jack Evans   Year 2:  Lucy Lawrence   Year 3: Chloe Steel       Year 4: Zaine Kikuchi                 Year 5:
Kai Green
           Year 6:
Reagan Farrier 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 2, Year 3 and Year 5 for best attendance this week!     
**Portobello Choir** 

There has been a lovely group of children joining Miss Howe every week to learn and perform some amazing songs…including a few Christmas ones!  Not only will they be opening our Christmas fayre they also have another public appearance: 

· Monday 9th December from 9.30am – 11am they will be performing at Morrisons Birtley to raise money for school resources.

They would be absolutely delighted if you could please pop along and support them!

Christmas Fayre – 28th November 2.30pm 

We are all very excited for our Christmas Fayre on Thursday.  Please come along and enjoy the festivities with us.  We would also really welcome more donations for the chocolate and bottle tombola!
Children should be picked up from their usual exit at 2.30pm.  Please collect infants before walking round to junior yard.  Those children who do not have an adult to attend will be kept safe by the class teacher.

Christmas Film Club - Wednesday 4th December 3.30pm 5.15pm 

Tickets and will be on sale from Monday 2nd December for our Christmas Film Club.  Tickets will be priced at £4 per child and will include a hot dog or pizza and a drink.  
Pantomime visit Reminder

Reception to Year 6 will visit Gateshead International Stadium on Monday 9th December to see Cinderella.   The children will leave school at 12.40pm and return at approximately 4.40pm traffic permitting.  If your child goes home for lunch, please ensure that he/she returns promptly for 12.30pm to allow time for registration.

The children will be expected to wear their normal school uniform and will not be permitted to bring a bag.

Children are allowed to bring a small amount of sweets, but please note drinks are not permitted.  

Children who are not going to the theatre should attend school as normal.
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If you have not returned your permission slip and contribution, we urge you to do this at your earliest convenience to assist with planning. 
